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Thanks for Gifts 
 
The Vicar (the Rev. J. K. Deane, writing in the Parish Magazine, expresses thanks to Mrs. Morrice for 
her gift of a new stove and the cost of fitting to the Girls’ School and for collecting the money for a 
second stove for another room in the school. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 9 February 1940 

 


